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August 5, 2025

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about abuses by ICE agents.

ICE has been terrorizing our communities and breaking the law in the

process. The coming hiring spree adds to the danger of developing an illegal

and violent work culture. Many recent examples of violent kidnappings and

invented charges to falsely justify arrests have been reported. The Guardian

found that false claims by DHS agents from a recent incident in LA led to

the detention and prosecution of at least five demonstrators and are likely

why seven of nine related felony assault cases were quickly dismissed. There

have also been many reports of excessive force leading to injuries including

the death of Mr Garcia. Trust in federal agents is rapidly collapsing.

Please assure me that you will prosecute ICE abuses.

My pride in the US derives in part from the rule of law.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


